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CIRCULAR

As per the directives of the UGC many of the programmes of Goa University
are offered under the Choice Based Credit System which envisages a continuous
evaluation system and an academic audit by a Committee for effective monitoring
and evaluation. Academic Audit Committees play an important role of reviewing the
conduct and evaluation of programmes and offer relevant suggestions and
recommendations in their reports. These reports are sent the Vice-Chancellor for
perusal and thereafter referred to the respective Board of Studies who examine these
reports and after deliberation recommend adoption/ incorporation in the syllabus and

course structures of the programmes.

In order to ensure that the Boards of Studies take up this important task and
also maintain a record of it, the Academic Council in its meeting held on 24/02/2015
approved the inclusion of the following sub-head (under Part D) in the proforma for
the submission of the minutes of the Board of Studies:

Part D (ii) Recommendations of the Academic Audit Committee and status thereof

Henceforth, all Chairpersons of Board of Studies are requested to submit the
minutes of the Board of Studies as per revised format. (copy attached)

O

(Prof. V.P. Kamat)
Registrar

To,
1) The Chairpersons of Board of Studies
2) Deans of Faculties



